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TO:  Mayor & City Council 
FROM:  Mike Greene – City Administrator 
DATE:  July 21, 2025 
RE: Flag Flying Policy 
 
Background Brief: In light of increased public interest and to ensure consistency, transparency, and 
respect in the display of flags on City property, staff recommends the formal adoption of a Municipal Flag 
Flying Policy. This policy will establish clear guidelines for which flags may be displayed, where and when 
they can be flown, and under what circumstances temporary or commemorative flags may be considered. 
 
The enclosed policy is based on neighboring communities with input from recent study session 
discussions.  

 
Previous Action: Study Session Discussions 
 
Economic Impact: N/A 
 
Recommendation: I recommend the adoption of a flag flying policy.     
 
Recommended Motion:  
Moved by Council Member     seconded by Council Member      
to approve Resolution #2025-17 – Designating City Flagpoles as Nonpublic Forums and Platforms for 
Government Speech and Establishing a Flag Display Policy.   
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